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Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

• Recognise and use adverbs. 

• Join up our writing. 

• Create an imaginative story using the 

‘story mountain’. 

Next we will be learning to: 

• Write a report. 

• Use synonyms. 

Primary 6 have been settling in and 

adjusting to the rules and routines of the 

class. 

 

Pupils have been working well together 

demonstrating great teamwork.  They have 

been supporting one and other in group 

activities as well as sharing ideas in class 

discussions 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to: 

• Understand and use place value. 

• Understand and use rounding numbers up 

to 1,000,000. 

• Remember and recite our times tables. 

Next we will be learning to: 

• Estimate numbers. 

• Use estimating and rounding in context. 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning to: 

• Follow instructions and routines. 

• Create double decker marble runs. 

• Create board games. 

Next we will be learning to 

• Recognise different body systems 

through topic: body systems and cells. 

• Create art linked to our topic. 

 

 

 


